
ATTENTION RESIDENTS/IMPORTANT UPDATE 

WASTE MANAGEMENT WILL NO LONGER AUTOMATICALLY PICK UP OUR BULK ITEMS OR YARD WASTE  

ON MONDAY, OUR DESIGNATED PICK UP DAY.  

AT THIS TIME, WASTE MANAGEMENT NOW REQUIRES US TO CALL FOR SPECIAL PICK UP  

FOR ANYTHING THAT DOES NOT FIT IN OUR REGULAR TRASH CAN...NO MATTER WHAT!  

PLEASE PUT YARD WASTE IN A PLASTIC OR METAL CONTAINER IF AT ALL POSSIBLE.  

BAGGED YARD WASTE WILL NOT BE PICKED UP!  

IF YOU PAY A COMPANY TO TRIM OR REMOVE TREES /SHRUBS, THEY ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR REMOVING THE YARD WASTE.  

“DON’T PAY ‘TILL THEY HAUL IT AWAY!”  

AS BEFORE, YOU MUST ALWAYS CALL WASTE MANAGEMENT FOR SPECIAL PICK UP OF APPLIANCES, TIRES, ELECTRONICS, 

WATER HEATERS, CONSTRUCTION DEBRIS, WOOD, KITCHEN/BATH FIXTURES, ETC. 

FOR ALL YARD WASTE AND/OR BULK ITEMS THAT DO NOT FIT IN YOUR REGULAR TRASH CONTAINER,  

CALL WASTE MANAGEMENT @ 321-723-4455  AND FOLLOW THE PROMPTS FOR SPECIAL PICK UP.   

IF WASTE MANAGEMENT MISSES YOUR SPECIAL PICK-UP THAT YOU REQUESTED,  

PLEASE CALL THE CITY OF MELBOURNE ECO DIVISION @ 321-608-5080.   

THEY WILL CONTACT WASTE MANAGEMENT ON YOUR BEHALF TO PICK UP YOUR ITEMS. 

LET’S ALL DO OUR PART TO HELP KEEP SONESTA WALK CLEAN! 


